
March 20, 2014 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attn: Gary Widerburg 
 Commission Secretary 
 
Re: Semi-Annual Hedging Report (Confidential) – February 14, 2014 
 Corrected Version of Confidential Attachment A 
 Docket No. 14-035-20 
 
Please find enclosed for filing, in the above referenced matter, an original and ten (10) copies of 
the cover letter for the corrected version of Confidential Attachment A to the February 14, 2014 
Semi-Annual Hedging Report. The Company is providing voluminous Confidential Attachment 
A electronically on a confidential CD. This corrected version replaces, in its entirety, the 
originally filed version of Confidential Attachment A. Note: the corrections to Confidential 
Attachment A have no other impacts to the filed February 14, 2014 Semi-Annual Hedging 
Report. 
 
The “Avg FPC Price” column in Confidential Attachment A should be the same for transactions 
with identical delivery locations, and start and end dates.  An error was discovered in 
Confidential Attachment A in the calculations for the “Avg FPC Price” column. The corrected 
version of Confidential Attachment A includes a new column labeled “Total Remaining 
Volume” that corrects the calculations.  
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Dave Taylor at (801) 220-2923 or Yvonne Hogle at (801) 
220-4050.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation and Government Affairs 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Service List Docket No. 14-035-20 


